
 

 

 

 

January 2025 

Welcome to 2025! We are excited to be entering the 3rd 9-weeks and the 2nd half of the school year! We 
are entering the cold and flu season, if your student is sick, please keep them home. Please send doctor 
and parent excuses to the office for any absences, while these excuses do not erase an absence it does 
document the absence. We love having your students at school every day, if they are absent, they are 
losing a valuable day of learning. However, we also understand that if they are sick, they need to stay 
home and not spread the germs. 
 
The Lost & Found is OVERFLOWING with jackets, sweaters, and sweatshirts. Feel free to stop by to look 
for your student’s lost items or remind your student to take a look.  The best way to help keep items 
OUT of the Lost & Found is to make sure all items are labeled with your student’s first and last name! If 
your student needs a jacket/sweater/sweatshirt, please reach out to Ms. Guillory 
(courtney.guillory@cpsb.org) or your student’s teacher. 

 

January Family Involvement: 
January is usually chilly and to help the halls of RWV take on that chilly feel we would like to add some 
snowflakes to the hall! Help us sparkle and glisten with fabulous snowflakes during this month by 
coloring, glittering, and embellishing your snowflakes. We are excited to see your snowy creations.  

 

January Upcoming Events:  

1/10 - Report Cards Go Home 

1/10 - SHINE Day 

1/20 - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day – No School 

1/21 - 4th Grade Field Trip – Houston Musuem of Natural Science 

1/28 - 1st Progress Report for 3rd 9-Weeks 

1/30 - 100th Day of School – Students may wear a space themed or 100th Day shirt 
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